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This ism the last clubs page for 
the term. Submissions for the 
January 8th issue are due no 
later than Friday, December 

18th.
The Clubs Paqe

IS a service provided by the YFS w

9 Please send all submissions to : 
Jim Hounslow, Communications, 

York Federation of Students , 
#336 Student Centre.
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York Amnesty 
International

presents Mann Overboard with guests Bru-Ha-Ha 
live at the Absinthe Pub in commemoration of 
International Human Rights Day. December 10th 
(last pub night before Christmas). All proceeds go 
to Amnesty International Canadian Section.

a> For more information on any of these activities 
drop by the JSF in 442 Student Centre or call 736- 
5178.

Guyanese Social Club
This is an open invitation to all members of York 
University to celebrate our 1 si annual Christmas 
dinner and dance. This spectacular extravaganza 
will be in the Underground on Friday, December 
18th. Tickets are $12 . The buffet style dinner 
includes a variety of cultural foods. Dinner will be 
served from 7:00-9:00pm followed by the dance 
from 9:00pm 2:00am. For tickets call: Sonia 792- 
3508, Dianne 479-1386, Raj 763-5625, Kevin 
321-6584. Or drop us a note at #336 Student 
Centre.

E dian Christmas. Cross-country skiing, ice skating, 
tobogganing, crafts, sitting by the fire dreaming. 
Brochures available in York VCF office, 312 
Student Centre or in the International Student 
Office, 105 Central Sq 
Mondays S-àpm-Help with English. Belhune 
College, rooms 326 and 327.
Wednesdays 7:30-9:00—explore the message 
of the Bible. 10 Passy Gardens, apt. 103.
For further info, about any of these events pie 
call Julia 481-2763.
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York University NOP
Forum on Strategies to Deal with Violence against 
Women. Speakers include Josie Morchese from 
Media Watch, Kathleen Gallivan and Elsie 
Nisonen from Metrac, Jack Layton for the White 
Ribbon Campaign and Libby Zeleke, coordinator 
of the Ryerson Women's Centre. To be held 
Thursday, December 3rd at 5:00pm in Room 409 
in the Student Centre. Everyone welcome.

£ uare.

u Peer Support Group for Survi­
vors of Sexual Abuse

First meeting on Monday, November 30th at 
1 1:00am in the Womens Centre. If

x
v

ase. you are
unavailable for the general meeting then leave a 
message for Terri at 736-2100 ext. 33484. Please 
note: this is a Mass Communication Student Federation

Did you always want to get involved but didn't 
know how? Now is the time to jump right in and 
become a member of the MCSF. Come and find 
out about our social events, career day, movies, 
and guest lectures. Interested? Everyone is wel- 

to attend our executive meetings. For 
information contact Elaine at 792-8093.

YUBS
York University Biological Society is located in 
410 Student Centre. We have a test pool of most 
1 st, 2nd and 3rd year courses. Our office hours 
are M & T

peer support group not counselling. Wanted: New Members!
Anyone you recognize? D'Arlagnon, Athos, 
Porthos & Aramis, Cyrano de Bergerac, 
Scaramouche, Zorro, Robin Hood, Joan of Arc,' 
Peter Pan, Indigo Montoya, Captain Jean-Luc 
Picard. Join the ranks. Learn how to fence. York 
Fencing Club. Classes in the Upper gym , Tait- 
McKenzie Building. Mondays and Wednesdays 
7:30 to 10:30pm. Call 771-0646 for more info.

York Malaysian Singaporean Student 
Association

Does our scholarship have your name on it? It may, 
if you are a current, full-time, visa student from' 
M'sia or S'por, have been a YMMSA member for 
one year or more and are currently one, have 
completed four courses with an average of B+ or 
better, and are not on a current M'sian/S'pore 
scholarship. Drop by our club room at 421 Student 
Centre for an application.

10:30-1 1:30am, W 2-3pm, R 9:3a 10:30am, F 
3-4pm. Stop by anytime. Good luck with exams 
736-2100 ext. 30808.

come more

Economics and Business Society
First year students: Are you trying to decide what 
courses to take? What program to choose? Want 
to talk to students in upper years who are in 
Economics and Business? Speakersl Videosl Semi­
nars I Weekly meetings every Wednesday from 
3:0a4:00pm in 1063 Vari Hall or drop by 
1071 Vari Hall anytime. 'We don't just fool 
around with ECONOMICS... we mean BUSI­
NESS.'

York Navigators
Every Thursday 7:00pm: Mastery of the Bible. 
Check room #310 Student Centre for location. 
Everyone welcomel

York University Bankers' 
Association (YUBA)

Is looking for members who are interested in the 
dynamic and ever-changing financial industry. If 
you are interested or currently involved in the 
financial industry and the many careers it offers, 
YUBA is the club for you. For further info, call Gary
at 542-0777 or Ranjit at 399-1377.

York Women's Studies 
Students Association

All majors are encouraged to come out to our 
meetings Thursdays at 5:30pm in the Womens 
Centre (328 Student Centre). For ftzrther informa­
tion feel free to contact Fiona MacCool (coordina­
tor) by leaving a message with the Women's 
Centre (ext. 33484).

African Students' Association
Holiday Dance—featuring the live music of 'Afro 
Nubians' from Hospitality Afrique. Friday, De­
cember 11th from 7:30pm till 1:00am at Calumet 
College Common Room and Pub. Tickets: $ 10.00/ 
advance, $ 1 2/door; available at 318 Student 
Centre or 3rd Floor Lumbers Building. For more 
information phone Philip Lucima at 739-6862.

room

York Debating Club
If you want to improve your communication skills 
meet a lot of people and debate everything from 
Star Trek to Abortion, come join. Membership is 
free. Our meetings are held on Tuesdays from 
4:00-6:30pm in North 142 Ross. Be therel

York Varsity Christian Fellowship
International Friendship Group 

Sunday, December 6th—Christmas Celebration. 
Reception at 5:30pm, followed by dinner at 
6:30pm and a time for praise and Worship. 
Tickets are $15 and available at the IVCF office 
(312 Student Centre) 'til November 30lh. All are 
welcomed I December 23rd-27th—International 
Christmas. Go by chartered bus or car Ontario's 
beautiful north country. Enjoy a traditional Cano-

Tutors
The Student Peer Support Centre is starting 
Tutorial Referral Registry. List your services, nours, 
and prices. We have access to students who may 
require your services. We can also screen the 
number of referrals. Use our unique service for 
only $10 for the whole year. Call 736-5494.

Association for Baha'i Studies
will be hosting an informal talk on the topic 'The 
Soul and Life After Death'. Thursday, December 
3rd at 7:15pm in Room 307, Student Centre. An 
open discussion will be held afterwards. Refresh­
ments will be served. All are welcome. 6633727.

up a

Student Peer 
Support Centre

is a student run, non-professional, drop in centre 
where students may talk to a peer counsellor in a 
confidential and non-threatening environment. Vol­
unteers can offer support, information and refer­
rals in many areas. Students may drop by at any 
time to speak to a volunteer or phone 736-5494. 
At all times confidentiality is assured. Hours: 
Mondays and Tuesdays from 9:30am to 5:30pm. 
Wednesdays and Thursdays from 9:30am to 
7:30pm, and Fridays from 9:30am to 5.30pm.

YUPA (York University 
Portuguese Association)

Member yet? If not, drop by our office in 1 24A 
Winters College or contact us at 736-5584 and 
see what were all abouti

Clubs Coalition Meeting 

Minutes
October 28, 199?

i) York University Biology Society - A dub hos been 
harassing them, saying that they don't belong. No 
given. Action will be brought ogoinsl any individual who 
continues this harassment or engages in any type of harassment. 
Judith will be in contact with club(s) found harassing any other

names were

I. Coll lo Order at 7:44 p.m.Ed's Secret Society
Are you an ED student? Then you should know 
about us! We are an information and social club 
for cocurrent and consecutive students. We are 
planning for common time in the student centre as 
well as seminars, given by fellow ED students, on 
lesson planning. So if you feel left out, do some­
thing about it! Come see us or leave a message at 
Room 329, Student Centre. Silence does not equal 
chnagel

dub.2. Acceptante of minutes
The minutes of June 19, August 19, and September 30 

were accepted with unanimous consent d) Law & Society Student's Association - Cleaning of 
offices. Crystal Cleaners have been hired.

e) Students for the Exploration and Development of 
Space- Re: poster guidelines. There hove been stickers posted 
around campus which can not be removed from walls or windows. 
This is against fire regulations so please refrain from using any 
such posters or stickers.

f) Ic Circle Francois - Smoking in offices or halls is not 
permitted by law, please use designated areas or go outside if yoi 
need to smoke. This matter will be brought up at the next meeting 
with S.C.C. Please consider others health!

g) YFS - Please do not ask YFS staff to take 
the phone regarding submissions for the club's

page. A complaint was logged against a club who engaged in this 
activity.

B.L.G.A.Y.
(Bisexual, Lesbian and Gay Alliance at 
York) meets Mondays at 5:30pm in 311C Stu­
dent Centre. Questions? Call Nicole or Ben at
736-2100 (ext. 20494) or come by our office__
#447 Student Centre.
* Bisexual and Gay Men meet every second 
Monday (starting November 2nd) in Room 31 1C 
Student Centre at 5:30pm. Queries? Call 
B.L.G.A.Y. ask for Ben at 736-2100 (ext. 20494).
• Lesbian and Bisexual Women meet every 
second Monday in the Women's Centre. Ques­
tions? Call Nicole at B.L.G.A.Y. at 736-2100 (ext.

3. Business arising from minutes - see above

4. Guesl - none

5. Report from Chair
Club's Handbook was finished and distributed of the 

meeting. We arc waiting for illissa to finish the dub's pamphlet. We 
hope (hot it will be available for dubs at the next meeting.

Clubs who arc recognized hove mailboxes in YFS.
If you need help or hove any problems you ran gel a hold of 

Judith any time at YFS or 441 Student Centre.

United Indian Students (UIS)
Hindi Classes Daily (Mon-Fri). Check UIS Office 
door for times and location.
Punjabi Classes every Wednesday: 5:30-6:30pm 
in the Student Centre.
Urdu Classes every Wednesday: 3:30-4:30pm in 
the Student Centre.
Gujarti Classes start in January.

6. Report from V.P. Finance - YFS
Chegues were distributed. Any clubs who still hasn't picked 

up cheques you can do so at the YFS office. Financing review is usually 
once a week so submit any forms or information to Chris at ihe YFS 
office.

information over

The Federation of 
Urban Studies

What the Fuss? Anything and everything you 
wanted to know about Urban Studies but were 
afraid to ask. Everyone is welcome to an incred­
ibly , interesting, interactive, informal and intellec­
tual gathering at 304 Calumet on Wednesday, 
December 2nd at 12:30pm. For more information 
contact Billy at 665-0407.

h) YFS - Clubs who get their posters up first hove the 
fight to be seen. Please refrain from plastering your posters 
others which events hove not passed. If the date hos passed 
please fake the poster down and then put your poster in its place.

i) Individual Complaints con be token to the Club's 
Review Committee. If you have any problems with other clubs do 
not confront them, please see Judith.

The CLUB S PAGE has to be submitted to Jim Hounslow of 
YFS on the fhursday (at 5p.m.) one week before the date of their next 
issue -NO EXCEPTIONS. Questions were raised regarding the format of 
submission. There is no specific format, just moke sure that it is neat 
and orderly. Please include: Your name, club and phone number at the 
bottom of the page ,in cose there ore any problems.

If you hove any questions about clubs or financing just stop 
him in the hall or go to YFS.

7. Complaints

Japanese International 
Student Association

If you're interested in sushi, we're interested in 
youl You are invited to join us on December 2nd 
at 6:30pm in the Vanier Senior Room. We'll be 
seeing what will surely be the best movie yet. 
Members free, non-members $3.00. Food, pop 
and sub-titles includd. New members welcome I 
Please don't feel hesitation to call Chris at 727- 
2502.

8. Request for Ihe suppoil ol Ihe Club's Coalition in various 
endcovors

o) Guyonese Social Club - There arc dubs that have office 
spoie and aie hardly using it. Such groups include the Muslim Students' 
Federation (rm 332) and Ihe York Chinese Christian Fellowship (rm

The chair of the clubs coalition replied to this comment by saying that 
certain clubs hove been asked to leave the Student Centre since they 
hove office space elsewhere on campus. If they hove access lo office 
spoce there, it is not fair fat them to also occupy the student centre. 
Clubs that hove office spoce on campus and the Student Centre will be 
osked to leave so

Linguistics Student 
Association

Keep your December 4th evening open. It's a 
Friday night and it's the Students and Faculty 
Christmas dinner and dance. Details for thi 
will be in next weeks clubs page.

JSF hod requested time to speak at this meeting
no representatives present. Passed over toalthough there were

meeting. If you wish to have something brought up of the 
Club s Coalition meeting please submit any information at least 2-3 
weeks in advance.

Cerridwen—Hecate
Yule and the Goddess. Come and join us to learn 
about the pagan origins of Christmas and how the 
Goddess fits in. December 2nd at 5pm in 315C 
Student Centre.

sevent
9. New Business

a) Young liberals • The office of Student Affairs use lo 
recognize clubs for two years, although now clubs ate only 
recognized lot one year. RECOGNITION OF CLUBS FOR 92/93 
WIU EXPIRE SEPTEMBER 30, 1993.

b) York Sikh Student's Association • Anyone who 
supports a Sikh History Course, please contact the York Sikh 
Student's Association ol 435 ol the Student Centre.

Women's Varsity 
Water-polo

Needs Youl You don't have to have any experi- 
just an interest in playing. We'll have o team 

if there is enough interest (for next year possibly). 
This year there are practice times available to just 
get some playing time in (or to learn): Tuesdays 
4:306:00 at York Mills S.S. Pool, Saturdays 
(depending on availability) 4:00-6:00 at York U, 
and Sundays at 5:006:00 at York U (scrimmage)'

that oil dubs moy hove space on campus. Also, 
unrecognized dubs moy be osked to leave their offices. Any dubi who 
wish to shore their office are asked to contact Judith.The Coven of the Mists

Yule. If you are interested in attending a Yule ritual 
and feast, respond positively to 441 Student 
Centre or to the club box in YFS. If enough 
response is received, ritual and feast will be on 
December 23rd from 6:00pm-12:00am on York 
Campus.

ence
What is the criteria far clubs te get office space?
1. attendance te club's cealitien meetings,
2. number at events and activities (the use el space in the Student 
Centre

or on campus will be checked),
3 11 ll,c ol'e°<ly hos on office, keeping the office open.
4. Accessobility to other spoce on campus moy be considered.

b) Choir of Club's Coalition - there arc 12 clubs who do 
nol hove recognition, yet hove office space in Ihe Student Centre 
Therefore it was proposed Ihol we give clubs I 1/2 weeks to submit 
applications to Student Affairs or YFS. Seconded by Low & Society 
Student's Association. The morion was passed by unanimous consent. 
Judith will write up letter and distribute them October 29, 1992. THE 
DAT! FOR CLUBS TO SUBMIT APPLICATIONS, WHO DO NOT HAVE 
RECOGNITION AND HAVE OFFICE SPACE IS NOVEMBER 6, 1992. 
is a waiting list in S.C.C. for clubs who do not hove on office.

10. Next Meetings
November 25, 1992 ol 7:30p.m. 
December ■ there will be no meeting 
January 20, 1993 ol 7:30p.m. 
February 24, 1993 at 7:30p.m. 
March 31, 1993 ol 7:30p.m.

Jewish Student 
Federation

December 2nd-3rd—Bake sale and Chanuhkah 
Auction in the Bear Pit.

December 23rd-26th—in Montréal.
Mincha Minyan is continuing every week on 
Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays at 2:30pm 
and Tuesdays at 1:30pm in the JSF. All welcomel

S.E.D.S. York
presents Art Show. We are now accepting submis­
sions of art work on space related themes for a 
spring exhibition. All paintings, sculpture, draw­
ings,' photographs, animation, etc. will be consid­
ered and encouraged. For more information 
tact: Alison Evans at 663-3989.

mentioned that the club's coalition meetings are 
proposed to hove meetings earlier. 

1:00p.m. en Wednesdays was agreed by the club's cenlilien staff. 
The motion wos i 
of the next meeting.

11. Mealing Adjourned ol 8:35p.m. Continued unofficially until 

10:00pm.

held quiet late so it was

not passed at this meeting, but will be brought up
con-


